
THE EARLY REGISTRATION DISCOUNT EXPIRES ON March 3, 2017!  

SO DON’T DELAY!  

The North Florida Procurement Association (NFPA) invites you to attend this excit-

ing event which provides you with an opportunity to meet purchasing profession-

als from various agencies within the Northeast Florida Region including the coun-

ties of Baker, Clay, Duval, Flagler, Nassau, Putnam and St. Johns.  You will be able 

to discuss business possibilities and review upcoming needs for your products 

and services with representatives from cities, counties, school boards, institutions 

of higher learning and special districts.  This unique opportunity will take place on 

Friday, March 17, 2017. It will be held at the St. Augustine Outlets Community 

Room,  located at 500 Outlet Mall Boulevard, Suite 25, St. Augustine, Florida, 

32084.  The Outlet Mall is located on the east side of Interstate 95. Breakfast will 

be provided for all paid registrants.  The event will be from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM. 

"Early Registration Fee of $125 is available through March 3, 2017" 

After this date, registration will be $150.00.   

             SPONSORSHIPS ARE AVAILABLE!!  

DON’T DELAY—REGISTER TODAY!!! 

For more information and to register, click on the link below: 

https://www.nfpanigp.org/ 


